
   

 
 

 Typhoon Warning Signal No. 8 will be hoisted  

 Dear Users,  

 The Observatory will issue Storm Signal No. 8 at 2:20 p.m. today. The “Pre-No. 8 Special 
Announcement” will be issued about 2 hours before the Signal No. 8 to be in force and 
all sports facilities including the changing facilities will be closed immediately. For those 
who booked 12 noon to 1 p.m. timeslots are recommended to skip your exercise 
sessions and no-show penalty will be waived for this occasion. 
Furthermore, 
1. if the Storm Signal Number 8 is lowered BEFORE 6 pm of the day, we will try our best 
to open our indoor sports facilities in two hours if conditions allow. For outdoor 
facilities, it would take even longer time to resume normal for opening.  
2. if the Storm Signal Number 8 is lowered AT OR AFTER 6 pm of the day, all sports 
facilities will keep closing for the day. 

 
 

 Sports Development 
Dean of Students’ Office 

23 Sep 2025 

 

 


